City of Albuquerque

PO, BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

October 9, 1995

Mr. Joe P. Keiley, P.E.
Chavez-Grieves, Inc.
5639 Jefferson St., N.E.
Albuquerque, N.M. 87109

RE: CIVIC PLAZA PHASE II RENOVATION (J-14/D30)
ENGINEER’S STAMP DATED 9/28/95.

Dear Mr. Kelley:

- The Grading and Drainage Plan, submitted to this office on 10/3/95, has been reviewed
and is approved for Grading Permit, Paving Permit, and for Building Permit. Essentially,
there is no grading involved and the renovation of the plaza itself will utilize the existing

drainage system which has functioned well.

Sincerely,

ohn P. Murray, P.E.
PWD, Hydrology Division

¢: Andrew Garcia
File
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